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CSE ALUMNI & MUSEN EVENING 2023

On November 17th, this year's “CSE Alumni & MUSEN” Evening took place at our new
CSE Office. Alumni, professors, supporters, and students were invited for an intellectual
exchange. A brief welcome was followed by three interesting short presentations on

research spotlights by Prof. Federica Ferraro, Prof. Dirk Langemann and Prof. Henning
Wessels.

Alumni and Supporters were invited to mingle and talk after the presentations, view the
poster session, and discuss new fields of research and work. Current CSE students also
joined us for a lively exchange.

CSE STUDENT HAS BEEN AWARDED THE DAAD
PRIZE FOR INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS

Gagan Kaushik Manyam has received the annual DAAD Prize
2023 for the best international student by the TU Braunschweig.
He was nominated by Prof. Henning Wessels.

Congratulations!

CSE WELCOME PARTY 2023

This year's "Welcome Party" took place on
November 1, 2023. All students from the new
batch of 2023 were warmly invited to meet at
the CSE Office. The new students had the
opportunity to meet their fellow students, and
talk about their first days in Braunschweig while
enjoying different soups and drinks. We wish all
new students a good start in Braunschweig and
successful studies.




CSE ALUMNI WON THE “ARD/ZDF FORDERPREIS 2023 -
WOMEN+MEDIA TECHNOLOGY”

Mjellma Citaku, one of our Alumni, was awarded with the
"ARD/ZDF Forderpreis 2023 - Women+Media
Technology".

She received the prize for her Master's thesis "Learned
video compression with deep neural networks", which
she wrote at the Institute of Communications Technology
under Prof. Tim Fingscheidt.

Congratulations to Mjellma on receiving this award for
her excellent performance!

CSE CHRISTMAS PARTY 2023

Christmas is just around the corner. Together with other degree programs, we
celebrated the Christmas season on December 13th with CSE students, professors,
supporters and alumni at the CSE Office. There was traditional mulled wine, music and
Christmas cookies. At the end of the Christmas party, Santa Claus surprised everyone
with a little Christmas present.

ARTICLE FROM CSE PUBLISHED IN THE TU MAGAZINE
“COMPREHENSIVE SUPPORT: THE KEY TO SUCCESS”

onboarding services was published in December in the
TU Magazine.
The article presents some of the opportunities and
events that the CSE team offers students in order to
help them arrive and study successfully at TU
Braunschweig.
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